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Dear editor, 

Firstly, we appreciate you and editorial members of World Journal of Gastroenterology 

for your valuable comments on our paper (65795: Comparison of Wei nasal jet tube and 

nasal cannula for supplemental oxygen during gastroscopy with propofol 

mono-sedation in obese patients: a prospective, randomized controlled trial). 

Furthermore, we thank you for your suggestion transferring this paper to World Journal of 

Clinical Cases for possible publication. We completely agree with your recommendation 

that our manuscript is transferred into World Journal of Clinical Cases for publication. 

Based on your suggestions, we have revised carefully this manuscript and improved the 

figure 1. Furthermore, we have asked American Journal Experts, a professional English 

language editing company by you, to perform a professional English language editing for 

our paper. Now, English language editing has been completed. We provide two copies of 

our revised manuscript. One copy has included all changes highlighted with revision 

change tracks by American Journal Experts; another copy is a clean version of the revised 

paper without revision change tracks to facilitate your review. In addition, the certificate 

of language editing has been uploaded into your system. 

We are very pleased to submit this revised paper to World Journal of Clinical Cases. We 

solemnly declare that (1) each author contributes to the design and conduct of this work; 

(2) this paper has been written, read, and approved by all authors; (3) all authors attest to 

the validity and legitimacy of data, and agree to the modifications made on this new 

revision; (4) this paper has not been published, either in whole or in part, and is not under 

consideration for publication elsewhere; and (5) This study was supported by “Renfu” 

Research Fund by Chinese Society of Digestive Endoscopy, No. CSDE022020090001, but 

the funders had no role in study design, data collection or analysis, decision to publish, or 

preparation of the manuscript. Furthermore, all authors have no financial support and 

potential conflicts of interest for this work. In consideration of World Journal of Clinical 

Cases taking action in reviewing and editing our submission, all authors undersigned 

hereby transfers, assigns or otherwise conveys all copyright ownership to the editorial 

board of World Journal of Clinical Cases if this manuscript is published. 

Should you require any further information or revision with your warm heart to inform us 
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at your convenience, we shall be happy to do it. Thanking you in advance and looking 

forward to receiving an early favorable reply. 

We do not know whether this new revised paper will achieve the sufficient level for 

publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. Should you require any further revision 

and information with your warm heart to inform us at your convenience, we shall be 

happy to do it. Thank you and looking forward to receiving an early favorable reply. 
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